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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Provincial Environment and Natural Resounces Office 
MIMAROPA Region

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Pal 
E-mail: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph 

Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-563-
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June 29, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON THE ATTENDED STAKEHOLDER’S 
CONSULTATIVE MEETING CONDUCTED BY PALAWAN 
STATE UNIVERSITY- COLLEGE OF BUSINESS AND 
ACCOUNTANCY

Forwarded is the memorandum dated June 13, 2022 from the Head of Protected Area 
Management and Biodiversity Unit under the Conservation and Development Section along 
with the Report on the attended Stakeholder’s Consultative Meeting conducted by Palawan 
State University- College of Business and Accountancy.

The consultative meeting was conducted on Jime 9, 2022 at the Palawan State 
University Amphitheater. It aims to assess the industry and community needs in terms of 
research and to determine the stakeholder’s unmet needs.

For information and record.
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